
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Annette Tripp <actripp48@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, February 9 2019 7:44 PM 

To: LaCroix, Linda 

Subject: Bear hunts in Maine 

I would like to oppose the hunting 01‘ more importantly baiting of bears in Maine let’s try to save some of What 

we have left in our wildlife 

Sent from myMail for iOS 
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